
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE TOWN BOARD 

 OF THE TOWN OF YATES, NEW YORK 

 TO CONSIDER ADOPTING A PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been presented to the Town Board of 

the Town of Yates, New York proposed Local Law No. 2 of 2018 entitled “A Local Law 

Repealing the Town Dog Control Law.”  Said Local Law will repeal certain provisions of the 

dog control law to permit the County of Orleans to enforce the county dog control law in the 

Town of Yates.   

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that on 5
th

 day of March, 2018, at 5:30 o'clock 

in the afternoon of that day the Town Board of the Town of Yates, New York, will conduct a 

public hearing at the Yates Town Hall located at 8 South Main Street, Lyndonville, New York, 

for the purpose of considering the advisability of enacting said proposed Local Law, at which 

time and place all persons interested will be heard. 

 

A copy of said proposed Local Law is on file at the office of the Yates Town Clerk, 8 

South Main Street, Lyndonville, New York and is open for inspection during regular Office 

hours. 

 

Dated:  Lyndonville, New York 

 February 8, 2018 

 

_____________________________________ 

Michele Harling, Town Clerk 

Town of Yates, New York 

  
 


